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16 April 2023 
 
Media Release 
 
RE: Premier Mathabatha extends his condolences to Matome Maupi’s family 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Province, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha extends his deepest 
condolences to the family of the late Matome Maupi and the Thobela FM family. He 
recognizes Maupi's dedication to holding the government accountable and his 
contribution to journalism and broadcasting in South Africa through his work on the 
Hlokwa la Tsela programme on Thobela FM. 
 
Maupi's courteous and respectful demeanour earned him the hearts of many, and his 
unwavering commitment to reporting on issues that were crucial to society's well-being 
will never be forgotten. His passion and dedication to journalism leave behind a legacy 
that will continue to inspire many generations to come. 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Province, with the rest of the province, embraces the family 
with love during this difficult time. He wishes them comfort and strength as they mourn 
their loss. “May his spirit continue to guide us always,” Premier Mathabatha said. 
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Enquiries -  Willy Mosoma (Premier’s Spokesperson) 
072 102 4920 or 082 416 1347 
MosomaW@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
 
Ndavhe Ramakuela (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
082 200 5357 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
 
#FreedomMonth 
#Leavenoonebehind 
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